NOTICE

Four Lakes Condominium D

{(ach))

Dear Homeowners on the ACH Program:

The ACH withdrawal date will be adjusted to

occur between
The 10" and 15" of each month
Beginning in APRIL 2022.

The March ACH will still be processed at the end
of March.

This change is occurring to prevent confusion when these payments are
not withdrawn from an owners account until the first business day of the
subsequent month when the end of the month does not occur on a
banking business day.

Thank you for your attention regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Four Lakes Condominium D
EPI Management, LLC

03/01/2022




